
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Febuary 2024 
 
KS2 Singing Festival 2024     
 
Pumpkin Class have been invited to perform at the KS2 Singing Festival on Wednesday 26th June 2024 
at Grimsby Auditorium. We will be performing a range of wellbeing and feel good songs with a 
professional conductor and live band! 
 
The day will consist of rehearsals during the morning and then in the afternoon we will be putting on a 
concert for parents. 
 
The concert for parents is from 1.30 pm – 2.00 pm. Tickets need to be purchased in advance, as seats 
will be allocated. They are on sale now at Grimsby Auditorium Box Office, the children will be sitting 
on the lefthand side as you  look at the stage. Please arrive for the concert no earlier than 10 minutes 
before to avoid queuing and over-crowding in the foyer. 
 
The children will be travelling on a coach with me and we will be returning back to school for 3.15 pm. 
They will need to wear a brightly coloured top and school uniform trousers or skirt and bring a packed 
lunch in a bag. It would be really helpful if all the items were disposable, so we don’t have to store 
lunchboxes or flasks at the Auditorium. ( If your meals have already been ordered, please do not forget 
to go online and either cancel it or phone the office to order an away day packed lunch by 16th June). 
 
In order to finance the visit, we would be grateful for a voluntary contribution of £7.50 per child 
towards the cost of taking part and the coach travel. Contributions can be paid online at 
www.scopay.com, if you haven’t registered yet then you can request a copy of your registration code 
and setup information from the school office.  You can also pay cash in an envelope marked with your 
child’s name on.  
 
If the provision of a voluntary contribution is a cause for concern, then please get in touch and you can 
discuss the matter in confidence with the school Business Manager Miss King.  As year 3 have two trips 
close together additional time can been given to finance this if required and you can spread the 
payments until the end of term.  
 
Please note, if there are unsufficient contributions the trip may have to be cancelled. 
 
Many thanks and hope to see you there! 
 
Miss Purshouse 

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk 
website: www.stanfordschool.org 

http://www.scopay.com/
mailto:office@stanfordschool.co.uk
http://www.stanfordschool.org/

